7/27/19

MSRDA meeting started at 11:05am.  Meeting called to order by Dale Carter.  

Please see below for list of members at meeting.  The meeting was held in Cookeville, TN at the Southern States Dorper Show and Sale.  

[bookmark: _GoBack]MSRDA fund at the end of June 2019 was $3172.49 and MSRDA youth fund at the end of June 2019 was $1702.69.  The board members approved financial report.

Previous meeting minutes were reviewed and approved by the board.  

Dale Carter stated dues are scheduled to increase to $25 in October 2019.  

Danny Jones gave details on the Wilson County Fair.  He said details will be online at wilsoncountyfair.net if anyone has questions.  This will be the Mid South Regional Show.  

Sunshine Conner presented plaque for John Holladay to Aaron Holladay (son).  John has served and positively contributed to our board and the sheep industry for many years.  He was not feeling well and unable to make the trip to Cookeville, TN.  Aaron will continue managing their farm, Circle H Livestock.  

Aaron Holladay states he will be over the maneuvering of pens of 3 and unhaltered at the sale.  He states he will need help setting up the pens and maneuvering sheep. 

Silent auction donations were used to buy Tractor Supply Company gift cards for all youth members who participated in Cookeville, TN.  Twenty-one gift cards with $15 on them were purchased.    

Danny Jones was paid $184 by MSRDA on remaining balance for youth awards.  He states he will email MSRDA a receipt.  

Jo Ann Harris discussed scam emails.  She stated that MSRDA will never ask members to send or receive money via email.  

Danny Jones was nominated to take Andy Valentine’s place as a board member for MSRDA.  The board approved this decision.  Danny Jones agreed to the position also. 

Sunshine Conner mentioned membership applications being available at the show/sale if anyone needs to renew.

Sunshine Conner asked members to sign card for Lisa and Billy Akers.  They both recently lost their fathers.  They are a vital asset to our club and were upset that they could not attend the show/sale this year.  

Danny Jones asked consignors to help load sheep and meet their buyers after the sale.

Dale Carter adjourned the meeting at 11:35pam stating the next meeting will be held December 2019 via phone conference.  
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